
ClassDojo 
 

At Ashfield Nursery School we are going to 

be using a program called ‘ClassDojo’.   

‘ClassDojo’ can be used from a mobile phone 

as an app, or on a computer, laptop or tablet. 

‘ClassDojo’ offers a way for parents to talk to their children’s 

teacher privately and so that remote learning during this time can 

be personal to your child.  

As a school we hope that this will help parents to stay in contact 

with their children’s teachers and offer a more private space to 

share learning from school to home and home to school.  

We are hoping this will make sharing information with our parents, 

and home learning with our children a little simpler during this time. 

Teachers will be contacting parents from Monday 11th January 2021 

to update email addresses and support parents to get connected.  

Below is the website address if you would like to take a look at 

ClassDojo for yourself. 

https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/?redirect=true 

 

Thank you in advance for your support,  

The Staff of Ashfield Nursery School  
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